GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
Ministry of Home Affairs
[Police Division-li]
PMA Cell

Room No. 14, North Block,
New Delhi, 110001
TO Col DG Misra
Assistant to Military Adviser

PMI to UN, New York
(FAX No. 0012124909656)

No.21023/21/2015-PMA(Vol-IV) Dated: 05' May 2016.

Subject :- UNMIL : Deployment of IPOs

Reference PMI to UN E/Fax No. 28 dated 04th May, 2016 on the
aforementioned subject.

2. Ms Farida Jalma vide her e-mail dated 04" May, 2016 (copy enclosed)
has intimated that till now she has not received any e-mail from Police
Division, UN HQ. As such, PM! to UN is requested to inform Medical
Division, UN HQ to communicate the medical queries to the officer through
the e-mail address mentioned in her enclosed e-mail.

~Ae

(Raman Kumar)
Under Secretary (PMA)
3:23094009

=: 23094009
YB:uspma@nic.in

Enclr : As above.

Copy to
1. Dr. Basir Ahmed
Under Secretary (UNP)BA
MEA, Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan,
Room No. 0140, A Wing.
New Delhi .7®: 49018411,
S: 49018407.
usunp@mea.gov.in
2. SO (IT), MHA - with the request to upload the above communication in
MHA website.
3. Ms Farida Jamal, DCIO, MHA — for info w.r.t. your e-mail dated 04 May,

2016 (faridajamal2003@yahoo.co.in) and copy of PMI to UN E/Fax No.28
dated 04" May, 2016 with its enclosure are enclosed for your information.
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